
Greetings from Jean, Hainault Road Baptist Church,  
now working with the Deaf in Austria 

 

 

I live in Austria (am now a "retired" missionary, but still working with the Deaf here) and 
although I was never actually involved with the Children's Home, I have been involved with 

HRBC for some considerable time. Therefore, I would just like to send greetings from Austria 
with a view of the really lovely place the Lord sent me to last year.                                                              

(I lived in Klagenfurt before this.) 
 

Greetings in the Lord from 
 

Jean 

 


